
Submitter: Emelyne Woessner 

On Behalf Of:  

Committee: Senate Committee On Rules 

Measure, Appointment or Topic: SB210 

Vote by mail is an excellent system that expands democracy by making voting 

accessible to those who may be unable to vote in person on Election Day. Many 

individuals have barriers such as child care, work obligations, transportation and 

more which interfere with in person voting. Eliminating vote by mail is voter 

suppression just like absurd laws in GA that criminalize giving a voter a drink of water 

while they stand in line. Let’s go forward, not backward in our democracy. I have lived 

in states that require in person voting and our current system is far superior.  


